
OFFICE OF 
CHAIRMAN OF THE BOARD 

Mayor Ivan Allen 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Ivan: 

April 12, 1967 

I know you are a busy man but I hope you agree with my brief expla­
nation to the Parks Department Manager. 

I have managed to fuss about signs on my end of the park along 
Ponce de Leon Avenue , which is in the county, and I can assure you 
it has taken some right cute police work to get it done. 

With best wishes, I am 

GWW:sac 




